
Canadian Centre , Centre canadien
for Foreign Polici pour le développement

levelopmeut dela politiiue étrangère
125 promenade Sussex Drive Ottawa, Ontario KIA 0G2

Ottawa, May 18, 1999

Dear friends,

I am pleased to forward to you somne information on the upcoming roundtable "The workforce of the

future" to be held at the Lester B. Pearson Building, May 18, 1999, 1:00 PM, at the special request of
the Assistant Deputy Minister, Mr. George Haynal.

The objective of the roundtable is to explore with the NGO community views about the changing nature

of work and the workforce, both inside and outside govemment. Themes to start the discussion could

include: the global environment; the role of technology; intemnational relations and social changes in

Canada.

We are inviting leading NGas who are likely to be facing challenges in organization, program delivery,
and work force issues. If you are unable to attend, please invite someone from your office to join us.

For urther information please contact: Dominio Gosselin tel. 992-3690.

Sincerely,

National Director
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